
 

 

08 May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Leadership Update – Millthorpe School  
 
We are delighted to share an important update regarding the leadership of Millthorpe School.   
 
Following a thorough selection process, we are pleased to confirm that Mrs Kavina Rothenburg 
has been appointed as Principal on a permanent basis. Kavina has led the school with 
overwhelming success since June last year, ensuring a strong foundation for excellence and 
continued progress for every child. Her leadership, deep commitment to the Millthorpe community, 
and vision for the future impressed the selection panel immensely.   
 
Millthorpe School will continue to embody the vision of Excel Learning Trust: ensuring excellence 
every day for every child. We are confident that this next phase of leadership will build upon the 
school’s strengths and drive further success for all pupils.   
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank parents, carers, and the wider school 
community for your ongoing support and commitment to Millthorpe. Your partnership and 
engagement play an invaluable role in shaping the school’s success, and we truly appreciate the 
collaboration that makes Millthorpe such a special place for young people to learn and grow.   
 
Together, we look forward to continuing our work to provide the very best education for every child, 
ensuring they thrive academically and personally in a supportive and ambitious environment.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

 
 
 
Mark Hassack                                                          Lee Probert  
Chief Executive                                                         Chair of Governors  
 

 
 
 
 


